
     

 

 

Changes to our opening hours 

 

From the 13th of July the Centre will be closing at 5pm on 

Thursdays for the foreseeable future.  

Our hours will be: 

• Monday-Wednesday 8am – 8pm 

• Thursday-Friday 8am – 5pm 
• Closed Weekends and Public Holidays.  

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


